
Date  : 10/11/2019 2:50:28 PM
From  : "Holly Harper" 
To  : "Jason McCrea" 
Subject  : Tuesday

Jason-

FYI: I'm going into a meeting soon and then will be leaving on my short Friday.

I've edited Connie's/Shannon's two .ppts into our single presentation for Tuesday. I'll start my day Tuesday at City Hall, so will be able to add
yours in then plus make any other updates as needed. 

You can also confirm the agenda order with me Tuesday a.m.

Wishing you a peaceful and restful long weekend!

Holly Harper,
Planning Assistant
Los Angeles City Planning

Urban Design Studio
Figueroa Plaza, 14th floor
Planning4LA.org
T: (213) 847-3706
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https://www.youtube.com/channel/UChl2PmRhAzUf158o0vZjnHw/videos
https://www.linkedin.com/company/los-angeles-department-of-city-planning
http://bit.ly/DCPEmail



